Virginia Smith

From: Charter

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 8:22 PM
To: Cindi Lane; Beau Falgout; Virginia Smith
Subject: FW: Charter Review

From: Kenny U

Sent: Thursday, 26 October 2017 20:22:22 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
To: Charter

Subject: Charter Review

To whom It may concern:

I believe some code enforcement rules are needed but 1 think some are unnecessary. |
don"t think homeowners should have to coverup their company logos or business name when
it"s parked in their driveway. It is much more of an eyesore in the way people attempt to
cover them than it does to just leave the vehicle left alone. It looks very tacky.
Homeowners who own a business should be allowed to keep a utility trailer in their
driveway for a couple days if need be. An example is when public work crews cut right of
ways, the city allows them to leave tractors in the area until they are finished instead
of bringing them back to the lot each day like business owners are forced to do.

Also, it would be nice If the off ramp landscaping was kept up the way homeowners are
expected to do.

Please take all this into consideration and thank you for your time. Hope to see a
change.

Kenny Udell

Sent from my iPhone



